
From: Candace Piva  
Sent: January 27, 2024 5:17 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Re: 1065 Paramount Drive 
 
I attended the last two meetings with my neighbours and residents of our surrounding 
area, regarding the rezoning. All are concerned about the proposed apartment building 
with underground parking, 25 meters from the Kindergarten playground and schoolyard. 
This is a well established community with no high rise apartment buildings, and we hope 
to keep it that way. A retirement living apartment with 3 or 4 floors would be more 
suitable. Insufficient parking was also a huge concern. We are asking, less condos, less 
cars, less traffic. 
Thank you 
Candace and Mike Piva 
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